24th Finance Committee Meeting held at NAU, Navsari

24th Finance Committee Meeting was organized by Office of The Comptroller, on
December 22, 2023.

Shri Chirag Naik, Comptroller, welcomed all the members and briefed about the
budget of current and next financial year as well as financial agendas. The 1st copy of Annual
Account (2022-23) of NAU was handed over to Hon'ble VC in this meeting.

Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Dr. Z. P. Patel inaugurated “GPF Module of URP” in this

Meeting.

Dr. R D Vashi, Member of The Board of Management & Finance Committee; Dr.
Timur Ahlawat, Director of Research; Dr. H V Pandya, Registrar; Dr. Alka Singh, Dean

(Horticulture) (Present Online) and Dr. C G Intwala, Professor (Representative of Dean

(Horticulture)) were present during the meeting.




